
Though terrible, the pandemic has opened some doors for us. We now see how valuable, and easy, it is for constituents living in 
rural areas, or far distant from the Capitol to participate fully in government through remote access tools like Zoom. Constituents 
should not pay the penalty of a 2-day trip to give 5 minutes of testimony on a subject about which they care deeply. Please leverage 
and maintain the positive change of easy access to the legislative process by passing HB 2560.
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